
Changes in Scholarship and Tuition Waiver Application  

during Gifu University Closedown 

 

 

 

To Gifu University students: 

 

It has been decided that all applications for scholarships and tuition waiver are dealt by 

post due to the university closedown.  

Scholarship explanation meeting slated for Wednesday, April 15 is also canceled.  

 

Please access Gifu University website and AIMS-Gifu for any updates on scholarship 

and tuition waiver applications.  
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